
From: Thomas, Katherine <Katherine.Thomas@admin.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/17/2016 9:35:14 AM
Subject: RE: Silver Anniversary

Attachments: The Cherokee Chronicle 2016.pdf

I am mailing the original today.  Do any of you want to send Mr. Martin the scanned copy (attached)?
 
Thanks – and I hope you all have a super weekend!
 
Katherine Thomas
Program Coordinator I, Ombudsman
Office of Executive Policy and Programs

The South Carolina 
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 104, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-1058

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the Office of 
Executive Policy and Programs has been transferred to the Department of Administration. Please update your contact information.
 
From: Godfrey, Rob 

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2016 2:31 PM

To: Symmes, Brian

Cc: Adams, Chaney; Thomas, Katherine

Subject: RE: Silver Anniversary
 
KT –
 
Can we please do one of these?
 
Rob
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
 
From: Symmes, Brian 

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2016 2:01 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob

Cc: Adams, Chaney

Subject: FW: Silver Anniversary
 
 
 
From: Tommy Martin [mailto:cherokeechronicle@yahoo.com] 

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2016 12:36 PM

To: Symmes, Brian

Subject: Silver Anniversary
 
 
Brian,
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I need a favor. I am Editor/Publisher of a twice-a-week newspaper in Gaffney called The Cherokee 
Chronicle. Our newspaper
is going to celebrate its 25th Anniversary on June 23, 2016 with a special edition. Sen. Peeler, Reps. 
Moss and Moss and many
others are writing congratulatory letters to be published in this special edition.
 
If possible, I would love to have a letter from Gov. Haley congratulating our newspaper on 25 years of 
serving the Cherokee
County community. (The SC House and Senate recently honored me with resolutions for 50 years in 
the newspaper business,
and I was very honored to come to the Statehouse and be received.)
 
Feel free to mail it or email it if she can find the time to do a letter for us: The Cherokee Chronicle, 
423 North Limestone Street,
Gaffney, S.C., 29340; cherokeechronicle@yahoo.com
 
Also, feel free to verify any of this info through Bill Rogers at the SC Press Association or through 
Sen. Peeler or Steve Moss.
 
Thank you very much for your time. Hope to hear from you and Governor Haley
 
Tommy E. Martin, and wife Ann
The Cherokee Chronicle
Gaffney
864-488-1016
Fax: 864-488-1443
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